
         

 
 

  

 

 

           Date: 30.10.2024 

  From Principal’s desk….  

 

 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings! 

We are writing to inform you of a recent change in the homeroom teacher for KG 2 G. We 

are pleased to announce that Ms. Ishita Singh will be taking over as the new homeroom 

teacher for KG 2 G, effective immediately. Ms. Ishita comes with extensive experience in 

early childhood education and is committed to ensuring the best learning environment for 

our young learners.  

We are confident that Ms. Ishita’s passion for teaching and dedication to the overall 

development of children will be a great asset to the class. Should you have any queries or 

concerns, please feel free to reach out using the contact details mentioned below:  

Email Id: ishita@misdoha.com 

Contact No: 77169948  
 

Thank you for your continued support and cooperation. 

 

Warm regards, 

 

______________________ 

Meenal Bakshi 

School Principal 
 

Our Motto  
Education with a difference 
  
Our Vision    
DPS Monarch International School will deliver learning excellence that is child-centric, value-based, and technology-
driven. 
 
Our Mission  
DPS Monarch International School will ensure that students add value to their community and make the world a better 
place to live. 
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